
General Business Item – Lane Ayr 
 

Club member, Lane Ayr, has indicated he will speak about the following issues at the AGM under 

General Business. He has asked that members be advised so they may attend if the issues are of 

interest. Lane will be proposing the following directives to the incoming General Committee for 

consideration, development & possible implementation during the 2019/2020 year. 

Please note that any changes to the Club’s Constitution would need to be fully notified to Club 

members & voted on at a special or annual general meeting of the Club. Changes to the Constitution 

cannot be made by the General Committee alone & cannot be made at the AGM September 2019 as 

the required notification period cannot now be met before 26 September 2019. 

Directions to in coming General Committee 

 That the AGM direct the incoming Committee to review and alter if required the Aims and 

Objectives of the Club, to more clearly define relevant Club activities: 

 

 That the General Committee be delegated the responsibility to limit total Membership 

and/or type of Membership 

 

 A clause be added to the Club constitution that states:  That only with direct permissions can 

Club resources be used for non-Club activities  

 

 


